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Bench Elementary

1501 Cowichan Bay Road

Cowichan Bay, BC  V0R 1N2

Telephone: 250.743.5552

Fax: 250.743.5807






Principal: Joseph Boudreau
Vice-Principal: Rhonda Fitzpatrick
August 29, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome back from the summer break. We hope that you all have had a restful and enjoyable break. At this time, we would like to give you some important information to ease the transition into the 2016/2017 school year.
Tuesday September 6:

· 8:26 Arrival-12:24 Dismissal
· 11:10-11:40 Recess with Lunch eating starting at 11:40.

· Students should bring something healthy to eat for snack and lunch.
· Returning students line up at last year’s classroom

· New students congregate on basketball court (right side of building) before being escorted to the library for an orientation to the school.

· Bussing updates can be found at http://sd79.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Opening-Day-District-Info-2016.pdf 
Wednesday- Friday, September 7-9:
· 8:26 Arrival

11:10-11:55 Lunch

1:05-1:20 Recess

2:24 Dismissal

· Students will remain in last year’s groupings with new students placed in appropriate grade levels

Monday, September 12:

· 8:26 Arrival

11:10-11:55 Lunch

1:05-1:20 Recess

2:24 Dismissal

· Students will be starting with their new teacher – information will be provided.
We look forward to meeting and getting to know you all as the year commences!
Sincerely,
Joseph Boudreau and Rhonda Fitzpatrick
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